34 Ardemoch Road A berdeens A324 505

Dear Sir or Madam,

this 'burger' van operating on Ardamoch Road, Firstly, I feel that it is completely inappropriate for a burger van to operate in a residential area with houses on all sides. The smell of grease is disquisting, resulting in one not being able to open windows.

Secondly, from May'till September the reagult in this area are a major problem, so having a bruger van would only exacerbate the problem

I trust you will take there foints into consideration when issuing any licence for 6 day good sales.

I might add, I do not object to the selling of food on football match days.

yours faithfully, Linda Athinson.

42 Ardarroch Road Aberdeen AB24 5QJ

1411

1st November 2009

Dear Licensing Team

This is a note of objection to the recent application for the renewal of the licence regarding the hot food van operating in Ardarroch Road. The reasons for objection are as follows:

- The already pressed parking situation here is made even worse with the hot food van, the jeep used to tow it and the parking of a camper van to ensure the space for the van remains even when not present.
- The smell of burgers, onions 7 days a week is something which is rather unpleasant to come home to especially if I have left my windows open.
- When this licence was first granted the surrounding area was vastly more industrial to what it is now.
- 4) Litter has already started to become a issue.

for some

However we have no objection to the hot food van continuing to operate on match days.

If you have any queries or would like to contact myself in relation any of the above please do not hesitate. I can be contacted on (01224) 646418 or 07763 561667.

Regards

Gary Nicolson



Dear Licensing Team

This is a note of objection to the recent application for the renewal of the licence regarding the hot food van operating in Ardarroch Road. The reasons for objection are as follows:

- The already pressed parking situation here is made even worse with the hot food van, the jeep used to tow it and the parking of a camper van to ensure the space for the van remains even when not present.
- 2) The smell of burgers, onions 7 days a week is something which is rather unpleasant to come home to especially if I have left my windows open.
- When this licence was first granted the surrounding area was vastly more industrial to what it is now.
- 4) Litter has already started to become a issue.

However we have no objection to the hot food van continuing to operate on match days.

This letter has been re-printed by myself Mr Gary Nicolson of 42 Ardarroch Road for ease of other residents who are in agreement with the above reasons and also in objection. Any deletion or amendment of the above will be initialled by the objector.

Regards

48 ARDARROCURD



Dear Licensing Team

This is a note of objection to the recent application for the renewal of the licence regarding the hot food van operating in Ardarroch Road. The reasons for objection are as follows:

- The already pressed parking situation here is made even worse with the hot
 food van, the jeep used to tow it and the parking of a camper van to ensure
 the space for the van remains even when not present.
- 2) The smell of burgers, onions 7 days a week is something which is rather unpleasant to come home to especially if I have left my windows open.
- When this licence was first granted the surrounding area was vastly more / industrial to what it is now.
- 4) Litter has already started to become a issue.

However we have no objection to the hot food van continuing to operate on match days.

This letter has been re-printed by myself Mr Gary Nicolson of 42 Ardarroch Road for ease of other residents who are in agreement with the above reasons and also in objection. Any deletion or amendment of the above will be initialled by the objector.

Regards

m. minally.

44 AROARROCK. ROAD.

AbERDEEN.

AB24 5 Q5



Dear Licensing Team

This is a note of objection to the recent application for the renewal of the licence regarding the hot food van operating in Ardarroch Road. The reasons for objection are as follows:

- 1) The already pressed parking situation here is made even worse with the hot food van, the jeep used to tow it and the parking of a camper van to ensure the space for the van remains even when not present.
- 2) The smell of burgers, onions 7 days a week is something which is rather unpleasant to come home to especially if I have left my windows open.
- When this licence was first granted the surrounding area was vastly more industrial to what it is now.
- 4) Litter has already started to become a issue.

However we have no objection to the hot food van continuing to operate on match days.

This letter has been re-printed by myself Mr Gary Nicolson of 42 Ardarroch Road for ease of other residents who are in agreement with the above reasons and also in objection. Any deletion or amendment of the above will be initialled by the objector.

Regards

CUM WHOSS.

JIM WHUESS

38 ARDAEROCH TO

ABGRDDEN

AB 24 595



Dear Licensing Team

This is a note of objection to the recent application for the renewal of the licence regarding the hot food van operating in Ardarroch Road. The reasons for objection are as follows:

- The already pressed parking situation here is made even worse with the hot food van, the jeep used to tow it and the parking of a camper van to ensure the space for the van remains even when not present.
- 2) The smell of burgers, onions 7 days a week is something which is rather unpleasant to come home to especially if I have left my windows open.
- When this licence was first granted the surrounding area was vastly more industrial to what it is now.
- 4) Litter has already started to become a issue.

However we have no objection to the hot food van continuing to operate on match days.

This letter has been re-printed by myself Mr Gary Nicolson of 42 Ardarroch Road for ease of other residents who are in agreement with the above reasons and also in objection. Any deletion or amendment of the above will be initialled by the objector.

Regards

SORON 36 ARPARROCH RS

X Barr



Dear Licensing Team

This is a note of objection to the recent application for the renewal of the licence regarding the hot food van operating in Ardarroch Road. The reasons for objection are as follows:

- The already pressed parking situation here is made even worse with the hot food van, the jeep used to tow it and the parking of a camper van to ensure the space for the van remains even when not present.
- 2) The smell of burgers, onions 7 days a week is something which is rather unpleasant to come home to especially if I have left my windows open.
- When this licence was first granted the surrounding area was vastly more industrial to what it is now.
- 4) Litter has already started to become a issue.

However we have no objection to the hot food van continuing to operate on match days.

This letter has been re-printed by myself Mr Gary Nicolson of 42 Ardarroch Road for ease of other residents who are in agreement with the above reasons and also in objection. Any deletion or amendment of the above will be initialled by the objector.

Regards

A. Findlay
30, ARDARROCH. LOAD

2 C 2009 COLOR COL

46 Ardarroch Road Aberdeen AB24 5QJ

22/10/2009

The Licensing Team Aberdeen City Council Town House Broad Street Aberdeen AB10 1FY

MOBILE FOOD VAN ON ARDARROCH ROAD, AB24 5QJ

Dear Licence Committee Members,

Following my email to Councillor Collie on the 21st of October 2009, I now write to the Licensing Committe with regard to the License renewal of a Mobile Hot Food Van situated on Ardarroch Road. As a resident in Ardarroch Road for the past 5 years I have had no issue with this facility being stationed here on Saturdays while Aberdeen FC have been playing at Pittodrie (twice a month), it is only now, in its full-time occupancy in a now highly residential area on Ardarroch Road that I now have to register my objection.

Since this Van has been situated outside my property, I am now no longer able to open the window of my flat, to circulate fresh air, as I found when I returned form a weeks holiday. My flat especially the bedroom curtains, bedclothes, washing & my clothing were all covered in a haze of fried oil from the van.

During my 5 years in the Pittodire I have seen a massive change in the area, going from industrial to a residential location. Gone are the industrial units, the gas terminal & timber yard and in their place have come high quality student accommodation, executive flats & the amazing new Sports Village. But Pittodrie & Linksfield already have many outlets that proved hot food, there is a mobile food van & Mike's Fish & Chip shop on Links Road, a Tesco's on King Street and the new Sports Village has its own cafe/restaurant, I do not see why there is a need for this facility and having driven around Aberdeen I can find no other facility like this in such a residential area.

The Council & Aberdeen University must be applauded for the transformation in the Pittodrie area, especially into the Sporting meka it is now, but I feel it is a little ironic when the amount of money the Council spends on getting Aberdeen residents fit & healthy and now with the exposure of having the best sporting facilities the North of Scotland, it is slightly let down by this unhealthy facility on its doorstep.

I hope this issue will be resolved by the Licensing Committee.

Regards

Tim Gray









